Summer 2012

CHRI and the Parable of the Lost Sheep

Dear Family Radio CHRI Listener

‘Which one of you, having a hundred sheep and losing one of them, does not leave the ninety-nine in the
wilderness and go after the one that is lost until he finds it?’ -Luke 15:4

There are coincidences in life that seem to point to the hand of God intervening in what seems to be the
affairs of people. Such a moment happened more than 15 years ago, when CHRI was given a licence to
broadcast exclusively Christian music and programming, with 99.1 as its frequency!

Coincidence? We think not. We, meaning you our faithful donor, our listeners and the CHRI team, are
the 99, faithful to our Lord with no need to wander, transmitting over the airwaves a message to the 1 in
the hope he/she will join us, the 99, in His flock.

This summer, CHRI is participating at the Saturday, July 7" RBC Royal Bank Bluesfest. We will also
be out and about in our community, connecting with listeners at their events and seeing and meeting new
friends. Check our website www.chri.ca for details that you hear us announce or that you might have
missed. We have a very full schedule this summer, come meet us!

CHRI Family Radio fixed expenses do not vary much, but our revenues swing a lot during the year.
Summer is the lowest period for funding, despite the fact we do not stop transmitting to the 99, giving
hope to the 1 who happens to listen in. Emails, phone calls, letters and listeners just dropping in to
CHRI, prove many in our community are being reached.

To continue our programs, we need you to be an active supporter of CHRI. Any and every donation is
appreciated. The benefits are there every time someone turns the radio on. Please tear off the form
below and send in your tax-receiptable gift today. Thank you for encouraging us to keep giving our best
to you...in His name.

This 2012 Summer Appeal letter is sent to you by Bill Stevens, GM, our 8 Team Members
and our volunteers, all committed to bringing the best radio to you and your family.
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